The Review Child Protection Case Conference

Your Child Protection Plan will be reviewed at another meeting three months later.

The meeting will discuss whether the concern about your safety has been sorted out and see if your Child Protection Plan is still needed.



The Child Protection Process

Your social worker is:

Telephone no:

Your advocate is:

Telephone no:

You can also call ChildLine for free on **0800 1111**. You don't have to give your name and the number will not show up on your phone.

www.childline.org.uk



The Child Protection





Attending Child Protection Case Conferences

A meeting is being held because there is a concern that you are being harmed or are at risk of being harmed.

Your parents/carers will be at this meeting, as well as your social worker.

It would be really good if you could come along. Everyone would like to hear your views.

You can bring a friend or relative along to the meeting.

It might feel a bit scary to speak in front of adults, so if you want to you can meet an adult called an advocate beforehand.

The advocate will help you to prepare what you would like to say at the meeting. If you feel too shy to speak, you can tell your advocate what you would like to say and they can say it for you.

If you do not want to come to the meeting, you and your advocate could write down your views which they will then read out.

What will happen?

- Everyone will sit around a table and discuss the concern about your safety.
- You will be asked what you think about what is being discussed. This is a very important part of the meeting. Everyone is interested in hearing what you think and feel.

The adults at the meeting will then decide if the concern about your safety is serious.

- If you are not being harmed or at risk of being harmed, you and your parents/ carers may still be offered some extra help.
- If there are serious worries that you are being harmed or are at risk of being harmed, a Child Protection Plan will be put in place.





After the meeting

A group, which will normally include your parents/carers and your social worker, will be set up to agree a plan to help keep you safe.

Would you like to be part of this group? Everyone would like to hear your views.

The group will meet regularly to ensure that you are being kept safe.

"I like to go to meetings rather than ask someone to say things for me"